
Recreation Advisory Committee  

March 15, 2016 

Minutes 

 

Attending:  Andrew, George, Tammy, Josh, Tim, Howard, James, Tracy, and Megan 

 

Minutes from the January 26th meeting were approved. 

 

The group reviewed and discussed the grant  to agency application/proposal 

scoring sheet.  Under program and project offerings- it was suggested to add “Accept 

all eligible applicants.”  This would be 4 points.  Then letters a, e-g would down a 

point each. 

 

The Chatham Parks Foundation has made the decision to dissolve.  The money from 

the Chatham Parks Foundation will be put in a reserve for the Chatham County 

Parks and Recreation Department.    The Chatham Parks Foundation committee seat 

will be eliminated from the committee. 

 

Tracy provided an update on the Lower Haw Recreational Trail grant. 

 

Megan has identified dates that the Pittsboro Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 

is available for a joint meet and greet.  She will send out a doodle poll to confirm the 

date. 

 

Tracy provided an update on the school joint use potential opportunities. 

 

Next meeting will be May  18, 2016. 

 


